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Sandra Hutchings Adll
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From:
Sent: 22 March 2014 21:07
To: DPD
Subject: Morchard Bishop Housing development

To whom it might concern

| have been alerted to possible housing developments in the village of Morchard Bishop. | visit this village
frequently: to the village hall for table top sales, to the London Inn, and for local walks.

| strongly feel that any development within the village would be detrimental to the local environment and detract
from the attractiveness of the area. This is particularly the case with the open area behind the village hall. It is my
opinion that Morchard Bishop would suffer both as a built environment and a place to live in should there be any
further development in the form of housing.

‘There may well be the oppartunity for one or two homes in the area but not for any development of the size that |
understand tis planned.

Thank you for taking my comments into consideration when discussing this subject.
Yours faithfully

Denis (and Loraine) Davis
Erith Mount

Higher Erith Road
Torquay

TQ1 2NH



